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Dear Jo, 

 

Thank you so much for your recent gift of £2,662.15 to Kidney Research UK. We were delighted to be 

chosen as one of the beneficiary charities of the European Mediscience Awards 2021 and we hope 

everyone had an enjoyable evening. We are incredibly grateful for your support and your generous 

donation towards our life-saving research. 

  

Your gift will be used to help fund our ‘Transforming Treatments’ research programme, which is 

focused on improving dialysis, transplantation and medical technology for the 70,000 people in this 

country who have suffered kidney failure. We are hoping to raise a total of £3million for this 

programme over the next three years to fund new research at universities and hospitals across the 

UK.  

  

Kidney Research UK is reliant on the generosity of our supporters to continue our work to find a cure 

for kidney disease. Every piece of research brings us one step closer to transforming treatments and 

freeing lives from kidney disease. 

  

Thank you for supporting Kidney Research UK. With your help, kidney disease ends here. 

  

With very best wishes, 

Gemma  
 

Gemma Howell 

Head of philanthropy and partnerships 

E: gemmahowell@kidneyresearchuk.org 

T: +44 (0)1733 367 829

 


